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Procedure for Course Deactivation/Reactivation 
(CCC approved 11/30/10) 

 
Deactivation: 
1. Deactivation of a course must be agreed upon by the Division Curriculum Committee 

and be documented in the Division CC Minutes.  If the course is a transferable course, 
you must also notify the Articulation Officer before proceeding. 

2. The faculty owner/author must determine whether the course is used as a requirement 
or elective for a degree or certificate from another division, or if the course is a current 
GE course*.  If so, the appropriate division curriculum reps and dean must be notified 
of the planned deactivation BEFORE proceeding. 

3. Deactivation may be done in one of two ways: 
a. The faculty owner/editor of the course may edit the outline in the C3MS by 

changing the “Course Status” to Inactive and forwarding the course through the 
division’s normal approval process or 

b. The faculty owner/editor or the Division CC Rep may email the Division CC 
Minutes to the Instruction Office Administrative Assistant giving directions to 
inactivate the course.  Please remember to indicate which quarter the course will no 
longer be taught (i.e. the effective date). 

4. The Division Curriculum Rep must report the deactivation to CCC. 
5. The Curriculum Coordinator updates the online Catalog and Banner for the quarter 

indicated. 
6. Deactivated courses will be held in the C3MS as “Inactive.”  
7. Please be aware that inactive courses: 

a. 


